
From: Harlow, Cathy <Cathy.Harlow@justice.govt.nz>  
Sent: Wednesday, 5 August 2020 3:38 PM 
Subject: Proposed Southland Water and Land Plan - Topic A - Expert Conferencing 
 

Good afternoon 

 

Both the Regional Council’s Memorandum of 4 August 2020 advising that full agreement as 
to the wording of the objectives and policies that remain in issue in Topic A has been 
reached and the Joint Memorandum on the same matter received 5 August 2020 have been 
referred to Special Advisor Ross Dunlop, who directs: 

 

On the basis that all parties who had planning experts scheduled to attend the expert 
conferencing have signed the Joint Memorandum received 5 August 2020 confirming 
that full agreement has been reached on the wording of the objectives and policies of 
the pSWLP that remain at issue in Topic A, the expert conferencing set down for 6 
and 7 August 2020 is vacated. 

 

R M Dunlop 

Special Advisor 

5 August 2020 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Cathy Harlow 

Hearing Manager 

Environment Court of New Zealand | Land Valuation Tribunal 

| 20 Lichfield Street | PO Box 2069 | WX11113 | Christchurch 

DDI: +64 03 367 6804| Mobile: 027 629 2355 

E-mail: Cathy.Harlow@justice.govt.nz 

 

Please note I may be working from home so please try my mobile if my DDI is not 
answered. 
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